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  Letter dated 17 April 2023 from the President of the 

Security Council addressed to the Chair of the 

Peacebuilding Commission 
 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 11 April 2023 

(S/2023/277) concerning the provisional programme of work of the Peacebuilding 

Commission for 2023 has been brought to the attention of the members of the Security 

Council. They take note of the substantive scope and areas of action contained therein, 

including the request to continue to receive from the Secretariat the advance unedited 

versions of the reports of the Secretary-General to the Security Council that are 

specified in the letter.  

 

 

(Signed) Vassily Nebenzia 

President of the Security Council 

 

https://undocs.org/en/S/2023/277

